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Draft 

 
 
Meeting Date/Time: October 15, 2020 6:00 PM 

Meeting Location: Go to meeting 

Meeting Attendees:           

 Greg Grey  

 Gary Twombly 

 Anne Marie Dunn 

 Michelle Leary  

 Ed Whelan 

 Bill Smith 

 Donna Purcel 
 

Kenberma Project: Grey updates on progress.  The Town is currently waiting on a fence sample before it 

can proceed with the project. Grey explains there will be a retractable rope to divide the pickle ball 

courts. Smith asks if bleachers can be placed by the grass as a waiting area?   

Tennis backboard: Smith presents his idea for a backboard at the N St courts. This backboard would be 

approximately 8x16, (4) 4x4 sections.  He believes the cost is approximately $4-$5k, if installed by DPW.  

Whelan asks Smith to send a product link for the Commission to review. Dunn expresses concerns 

regarding the backboard being used for the uses intended. No vote taken. 

Bike repair stations: Purcel presents idea to install three bike repair stations throughout town.  Areas 

sited are, Gunrock, Pemberton, and Kenberma.  The set-up requires a 6’ tall stainless pole in which the 

supplies will tether to. Each unit cost is approximately $1,213.00.  Whelan and Grey want to make sure a 

specific location is identified.  Twombly asks Purcel to speak with DPW to discuss the maintenance of 

the units. No votes taken. 

Grey indicates the Commission needs to set a policy for naming courts and playgrounds in town. 

Motion to adjourn- Adjourn by Grey, second by Twombly, unanimous 
 


